
 

For more information, attend the 

 

COMMUNITY MEETING 

(OPEN HOUSE) 
 

for the 
 

Marine Avenue & Liberty Village 

Pavement Resurfacing Projects 
 

 

Tuesday, April 24, 2018 

 

6:30 pm - 7:30 pm 

 

Marine Avenue Park 

Conference Room 

1625 Marine Avenue 

Manhattan Beach, CA 90266 
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What is happening on Marine Avenue and 

Liberty Village in 2018? 

 

The City of Manhattan Beach will be resurfacing 

Marine Avenue, between Sepulveda Boulevard 

and Aviation Boulevard, and the Liberty Village 

neighborhood, bordered by Marine Avenue, 

Aviation Boulevard, Manhattan Beach 

Boulevard, and Redondo Avenue.  Curb ramps 

along the roadway segments are also scheduled 

to be rehabilitated or added where they are 

currently missing. 

 

 
 

MAP OF PROJECT AREA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Why is construction occurring? 

 

The street pavement in the project area was last 

improved in the late-1990s and early-2000s, and 

is in need of repair.  The rehabilitation of the curb 

ramps is proposed to be conveniently and 

economically done at the same time, due to 

deterioration and compliance with new 

standards. 

 

 

How will construction affect traffic?  Will there 

be any lane or street closures? 

 

Because we are addressing the pavement 

specifically, lane closures are unavoidable and 

inevitable.  The contractor will make every effort 

to maintain at least one lane of traffic in each 

direction.   

 

 

Where can I walk while the construction is 

taking place?   

 

Since the construction work will affect many 

areas of the street, detours will sporadically 

occur around areas of construction.  The 

contractor will provide a clear and safe path 

around the construction area.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What month and time of day will the 

construction occur? 

 

The contractor will be allowed to work between 

the hours of 7:30 am and 5:00 pm, Monday 

through Friday.  The work is expected to start in 

Summer 2018 and is anticipated to be completed 

in Fall 2018.  

 

 

I am a resident along these streets.  Will I hear 

construction from my home? 

 

Yes.  The nature of the work requires the removal 

of concrete and asphalt which involves saw 

cutting, jack hammering and grinding of asphalt.   

 

 

Where can I find more information on this 

project?   

 

For more information, call the city’s project 

manager Mo Estepa, PE at (310) 802-5325. 

 


